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SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH
1325 MAYO MEMORIAL BUILDING - MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55455

August 18, 1970

Dr ., Henry Blackburn
Professor
Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis Campus

Dear Dr, Blackburn:

I appreciate very much receiving the copy of the WHO monograph you
authored with Dr. Rose on ''Cardiovascular Survey Methods." I am pleased
to know of this activity, and, indeed, if you have a couple more copies
available, I would like the chance to forward them to Dr. Ebert and to
Vice President French as an example of the kind of resource the Laboratory
could be to the clinical departments,

Thanks again, and congratulations on this accomplishment and recog-
nition,

Very truly yours,

Lee D, Stauffer, Dean
LDS :me

cc: Dr, Ancel Keys

2 HEALTH SCIENCES CENTER




